
Utility Demand Response Program 

Enrollment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your application for enrollment in the Utility Demand 

Response Program has been successfully processed. Your participation in this program will help 

us manage the energy demand more effectively, ensuring reliability and sustainability of our 

energy resources. 

Please find the enrollment details below: 

• Participant ID: [Insert Participant ID] 

• Program Start Date: [Insert Start Date] 

• Expected Reduction Capacity: [Insert Capacity] kW 

As a participant, you agree to reduce your energy usage during peak demand periods as 

requested. In return, you will benefit from [Insert Incentives/Benefits]. 

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us 

at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your commitment to sustainable energy management. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Utility Company Name] 


